
Submitter: ralph howell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2528 

So now a government agency will make decisions on taxation rather than elected 

representatives or the people directly?  Thus, taxation without representation.  

Seems there once was a new country formed on this continent that was to end such 

a practice.  But in so many ways Oregon continues dodge and steamroll over our 

founding principal in the name of expediency.   Always the plea of tyrants.  


